
Following the Budget speech, the Bishop of Birmingham, David Urquhart, Convenor of the Bishops in the House of Lords, said:

“This is a time of great uncertainty, and while the Chancellor has rightly focussed on steps to get the economy moving, I’m concerned he has

missed the chance to give certainty to those people and families who rely on Universal Credit, by not making the £20 uplift permanent.

“I’ll look at the details of the Budget closely for measures that will help the poorest and most vulnerable, especially access to sustainable jobs. The

£19m for Domestic Abuse programmes is welcome as is support for schools to help get children back on the road of educational discovery. The

lack of detail on social care is, however, a worry.

“The £300m additional funding for the Culture Recovery Fund is very welcome and will support the many small businesses and independent

contractors our churches employ and support. I also note that the Levelling Up Fund prospectus specifically mentions cultural and heritage

assets, including churches, and we look forward to churches and cathedrals particularly in areas of high deprivation taking part in this

programme.”
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